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This bill is ridiculous! I'm not much of a boater, nor do I own a boat, but one of the 

better things to do in Oregon is enjoy time on the water with friends and family! 

Theres no damage being caused by these boats, especially for those responsible 

boater's who understand there vessel and where they are towing! There is plenty of 

educating that goes into buying wake boats and vessels over this limit and boaters 

should not be penalized by people who make up a list of negative reasons with no 

merit. I fully oppose this bill. 


